
AultCare Rx Insights

AultCare understands the significant importance of pharmacy spend and how now, more 
than ever, employers are taking a closer look at the cost and complexity of numerous 
medications. Our pharmacy team continuously studies the market, identifying strategies to 
control pharmacy spend for our clients and members. This newsletter serves as a resource 
to learn about the latest pharmacy information and trends. Our intent is to provide 
insightful information to help you optimize your pharmacy benefits. 

To view the OptumRx® RxOutlook® for the 4th quarter of 2020, please  click here.

Pipeline Products:

Notable Products:

https://files.constantcontact.com/03a1f89f401/373b79f6-8ced-4721-a57c-47daaadf5386.pdf


Upcoming Generics:

Biosimilar Market Expansion:

Biologic products are a diverse category of products used to diagnose, prevent, treat, and
cure diseases/medical conditions. Biologic products consist of large complex molecules
that are challenging and expensive to manufacture. These products have a big impact on
pharmacy/medical spend because from the less than 2% of Americans that use biologics,
they account for almost 40% of all prescription spending in the US.
 
Biosimilar products are lower-cost biologic alternatives to the original FDA-approved
reference products. However, unlike traditional generic drugs these large molecule drugs
are complex and variations that occur in the manufacturer process prevents these
products from being substituted like traditional small molecule generic drugs. The FDA
approval process for biosimilar products is designed to ensure that they have
demonstrated that they are highly similar to and have no clinically meaningful differences
to the reference product. However, because these products are not substitutable like
traditional small molecule generic drugs it is important to encourage the use of these
biosimilar products.
 
Biosimilar products in the US are estimated to cost 15%-35% less than the reference
products but have no significant clinical differences. As biosimilar products continue to
expand in the market place it is important for health plans to put strategies in place to
encourage biosimilar use whenever possible. This can be accomplished through the use of
Step edits during the Prior Authorization process. AultCare continues to encourage the
use of biosimilar products as these useful products expand in the marketplace.



Emerging Therapies:

CAR-T therapy being reviewed for first line therapy for high-risk large B-Cell
lymphoma and use in Multiple Myeloma.

Diabetes Cell Therapy: The FDA has been cleared VX-880 new drug application for
allogenic stem-cell derived pancreatic islet cell therapy. The goal of this therapy is
to restore islet cell function in individuals with Diabetes Type I and reestablish the
patient’s ability to regulate glucose levels.


